
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were RM & 5C–100% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.9%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.3% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

RM 100% 

5C 100% 

RD 99.6% 

6F 98.2% 

6W 97.9% 

1P 97.2% 

3S 95.5% 

2BS 94.2% 

2B 93.2% 

1C 88.8% 

5HM 88.5% 

3IW 85.7% 

4CS NA% 

4B NA% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

 

 

REMINDER:  

Please note that all secondary school 

applications must be submitted by 31
st

 October 

2020. Please check Private school websites as 

they are 30
th

 October. Please let us know if you 

have any questions or need help completing 

and submitting the form. Mrs Arif will happily 

support parents.  

It is important to note if you miss the 

submission date you will be given the schools 

left after allocations. 

A VIRTUAL 

HARVEST  

 

Sadly due to the COVID restrictions we will not 

be able to have a Harvest Service this year as 

we would normally down in church, however 

we do not want to miss the opportunity to be 

able to give thanks for the food we have so this 

year we will video each year group bubble 

presentation giving thanks and put it onto the 

website to share with you. This year we ask you 

to bring in a tin which you can leave under the 

Gazebo outside every morning from today 

onwards so we can quarantine and send onto 

the foodbank. Thankyou  

Y5 PHOTOS  

Due to the Y5 Bubble Closure Year 5 missed 

their photo’s being taken and they will have 
them taken on Friday the 16

th
 October. Make 

sure you look your best Year 5!!  

ATTENDANCE 

We are all aware of how difficult it is at the moment with local 

lockdowns and the worry of the increasing rise in covid cases. 

Whilst we are trying to be understanding of this we must 

encourage all our school community to work together to get 

children back into school following so much lost learning. It is 

crucial we narrow the gaps caused so far as much as we can to 

ensure that it does not have a lasting impact.                       

Thankyou for your ongoing support.  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk


ENDING 16
th

 OCTOBER 2020 


